
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 

 

SUBLETTE, KS                                          AUGUST 5, 2019  

   

The Governing Body of the City of Sublette, Kansas met in regular session at City Hall at 

7:00 p.m. with Council President Leon Birney presiding and the following members of the 

City Council present:   James Barber, Dylan Shotton and Sterling Hall.  Also present were 

City Superintendent Daylen Elsey, Sheriff Troy Briggs, City Attorney Lynn Koehn and 

City Clerk Jeannie Trigg.    

 

Council President Birney opened the public budget hearing at 7:00 p.m. There were no 

members of the public present to question the budget. The proposed mill levy for 2020 is 

58.509.   A motion was made by Councilmember Hall, seconded by Councilmember 

Shotton, to adopt the budget at the mill levy at 58.509 for 2020. The motion carried 4-0.  

 

 

The minutes of the last regular was approved as distributed with a motion by 

Councilmember Barber, seconded by Councilmember Shotton.  The motion carried 4-0. 

  

Sheriff Troy Briggs was present to give the monthly law enforcement report.   He discussed 

skunks, dogs and happenings within the City.      

 

Superintendent Elsey gave the monthly water report.  He discussed the crack seal machine 

from the County.  A motion was made by Councilmember Hall to approve the contract 

with the stipulation to have asphalt crushed and removed from City property by end of the 

year.   The motion died for lack of second.   A motion was made by Councilmember 

Shotton, seconded by Councilmember Barber to approve crack seal machine with the 

addition to the contract stating; asphalt removal shall be completed with one year of this 

contract unless extended time in writing agreed by the parties hereto.  The motion carried 

4-0. 

 

A motion was made by Councilmember Shotton, seconded by Councilmember Hall to 

approve and allow payment of the bills as distributed.  The motion carried 4-0. 

 

Attorney Koehn addressed with the Council some exemption he will make in the Uniform 

Public Offense Code Ordinance, concerning drug charges. 

 

Councilmember Shotton made a motion to adjourn at 8:01 p.m., seconded by 

Councilmember Barber.  The motion carried 4-0. 
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